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17 November 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 Re: Year 1 Nativity – I’m Gonna Shine! 

We are pleased to announce that Year 1 will be holding two performances of our Christmas Nativity, ‘I’m Gonna 

Shine!’ on Wednesday 13th December. There will be two performances on the day, one performance will start at 

9:30am and another will be in the afternoon at 2.15pm. There will be an online booking system where you will be 

able to book tickets for either performance. Please note that both performances will be limited to 120 tickets only 

and a maximum of 2 tickets per family.  As you can appreciate we are a big year group and we want to make sure 

all parents and carers have an opportunity to enjoy the show!  

On the day of the performance please arrive through the main office at 9.15am for the morning performance or 

2.00pm for the afternoon performance where tickets will be checked. 

Please support your children with learning their lines and saying them in a loud, confident voice. Your child will be 

provided with the lines and costume details in the next couple of weeks. Costumes will be kept simple for ease 

and cost purposes.  

Booking a ticket  
 
You can book your tickets using the SchoolCloud portal, this is the same system you use to book Clubs and Parents 
evening appointments.  
 
Please access SchoolCloud using the link https://whcs.schoolcloud.co.uk/clubsevents/ 
 
Login with the following information: 

• Your own title, forename and surname  

• Your child’s first name  

• Your child’s surname  

• Your child’s date of birth 
 
 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/
https://whcs.schoolcloud.co.uk/clubsevents/
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Tickets will be available to book from Sunday 19th October at 4.00pm and booking will remain open until the 12th 
December. We have allocated two tickets per family; you can split the tickets across the two performances. Each 
performance is limited to 120 tickets and once capacity has been reached for a performance you will not be able 
to book a ticket.  
 
If you have any questions regarding your child’s lines or costumes, booking or need help accessing SchoolCloud 
please contact the school office Office@Williamharding.school. 
 

We can’t wait to share our Nativity with you!  

Kind regards, 

The Year One Team 
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